
2022-23 LCAP Development Process 
 
As part of the LCAP process, the Superintendent is required to respond in writing to questions.  
Some of the questions may be groups together for the convenience of readers. 
 

QUESTION SUPERINTENDENT’S 
RESPONSE 

REFERENCE to the CJUSD 
LCAP DRAFT 

DELAC parents were 
surveyed and provided input 
throughout the development 
process.   

Input provided by DELAC was 
used to develop the current 
draft plan.  No specific 
questions were needing to be 
addressed at this time.  
 

 

CSEA provided input 
throughout the process.  No 
specific questions were 
posed.  
 

Input provided by CSEA was 
used to develop the current 
draft plan.  No specific 
questions were needing to be 
addressed at this time.  
 

 

CUTA provided input 
throughout the process.  No 
specific questions were 
posed.  
 

Input provided by CUTA was 
used to develop the current 
draft plan.  No specific 
questions were needing to be 
addressed at this time.  
 

 

DAC parents were surveyed 
and provided input 
throughout the development 
process.   
 

Input provided by DAC was 
used to develop the current 
draft plan.  No specific 
questions were needing to be 
addressed at this time.  
 

 

During the CJUSD Board of 
Trustees Meeting on June 8, 
2022 

Community input was 
sought. No questions were 
posed.  
 

 

 
 


